
 

Marshall Construction: 

They are installing the face brick at the south   

canopy. Exterior sheathing and waterproofing is 

being installed at the front canopy, as well as   

plywood and waterproof membrane on the roof. 

Curbs are being poured in the bus driveway area. 

CMU is being installed around the chillers. Quarry 

tile is being installed in the kitchen and serving line 

areas. Lastly, the transformer has been installed, 

and soon there will be electricity at the school. 
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Marshall Construction: 

They have started the demolition of the street. Saw cutting 

began at the pavement on Seabird Street for the new driveway  

entrance to the staff parking lot/busway. Site clean-up has  

begun around the concrete water meter vault. The sanitary 

sewer manhole is on site to replace the exiting manhole the 

city had on the driveway. Installation of the final layer of    

roofing material was completed. The electrical meter and 

transformer was installed by Centerpoint. Power is now    

available in the building. 
 

Bond 

R. Brown-Senior Project Inspector 

Page 2 Facilities Weekly Report 

Bañuelos Elementary 



 

Page 3 Volume II, Issue 28 

New Alamo Elementary  

Marshall Construction: 

They are working on the front canopy installing plywood and 

waterproof membrane on the roof. Forming up the front   

sidewalks along the driveway is occurring. They are working to 

install the perimeter flashing on the roof edges as well. And 

installing the quarry tile in the kitchen area, and the freezer-

cooler area. Is underway. Centerpoint energy has installed the  

transformer and soon there will be power to the building. 
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BOND & NON BOND      

Pending Projects 

 
Impact Early College High School - Final construction drawings are at the City of Baytown for 

    approval.  This will enable a building permit to be issued to 

    the contractor. The CM@R contract is currently under  

                  negotiations. 

Crockett Parking Lot and Drive 

Horizon: 
A new electronic sign marquee has 

been ordered. It is to be placed near 

the new parent entry at the southeast 

corner of the property and can be 

read from either side along Blue 

Heron Parkway. 
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